April 4, 2017

Honorable Anna MacKinnon
Alaska Senate

State Capitol Room 516
Juneau, Alaska 99801

Re: Trans-Pac Alaska Ltd. Partnership Support for Thorsheim Bay Exxon
Valdez Habitat Purchase

Dear Senator MacKinnon,

This letter is to inform you that Trans-Pac Alaska Limited Partnership has
negotiated and agreed to terms for the sale of our timber harvest rights on the
Thorsheim Bay parcel that was selected for Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Trustee
Council habitat restoration. We feel that our interests were dealt with fairly and
equitably and enthusiastically support the sale.

The shareholders of Uyak Natives, Inc. have also voted overwhelmingly in favor
of the Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Trustee Council offer and we have agreed with them
on how the proceeds are to be split.

Thank you for consideration of Trans-Pac’s support for the Thorsheim Bay habitat
purchase.

Sincerely, @, -
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Eric Nichols
Vice President, Transpac Alaska LP.




